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A Double Celebration! 

21st March 2025 

24th February 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

On Friday 21st March, Red Hill Field will join thousands of schools up and down the country and do 

something funny for money for Red Nose Day. Additionally, the 21st March is another important 

day to us as it is World Down Syndrome Day.  

 

Comic Relief  

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they’re asking the nation to join the party and go big, 

give big and feel good!  

 

World Down Syndrome Day  

World Down Syndrome Day is on 21st March every year. It is a global awareness day which has 

been officially observed by the United Nations since 2012. The goal is to help people understand 

and support those with Down syndrome better. 

 

A donation to these charities will support projects that help children be happier, families stronger, 

women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer. We will split the funds raised 

between the two charities. You can donate via Parent Pay. 

 

We are inviting children to dress up in their best party outfits in exchange for a donation. 

Additionally, we would like to invite you to wear odd socks for World Down Syndrome Day too.  

 

If you can donate, every penny will add up to a life changing difference.  

Because people matter. Everyone. Everywhere. Always.  

 

Thank you for your continued support - you are BRILLIANT! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Your School Council  


